
 
  
  State Aid for Local Transportation 

395 John Ireland Blvd., MS 500 
St. Paul, MN 55155 

 

An equal opportunity employer 

October 26, 2020 
 
 
Samantha Henningson 
Climate Advisor/Project Manager 
15 W Kellog Blvd 
St. Paul, MN 55102 
 
SUBJECT: SP 164-080-017, MN Proj. CMAQ 6221(114) 

St. Paul Electric Vehicle Carsharing Service 
Project Memorandum Approval 

 
Dear Ms. Henningson: 
 
Your determination that this project is a Categorical Exclusion, in accordance with the 23 CFR 771.117 
(c)(23i), is approved by the FHWA in accordance with the Mn/DOT-FHWA Programmatic Categorical 
Exclusion Approval Agreement (dated 5/1/2020).  Location and Design are hereby approved in 
accordance with the provisions of the FHWA-Minnesota Stewardship Plan.  A copy of the approved 
Project Memorandum is enclosed. 
 
Submit construction plans, Engineer’s estimate, Right-of-Way Certificate #1A, Request for Lab Services 
form, and copies of any required permits to your District State Aid Engineer when completed. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 651-366-3825, or by e-mail at 
mike.scott@state.mn.us  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Michael P. Scott 
 
Michael P. Scott, PE 
Assistant Project Development Engineer 
 
Enclosure 
 
cc: Dan Erickson * - DSAE  

Colleen Brown * - Metro District 
Melissa Collins * - DNR 
File 

 
* Electronic Copy 
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